
Dear parent/carer, 
At TMA, we are always trying to expand our music and performing arts provision. I am pleased that 
we are now able to add small group guitar lessons to our o昀昀er. At the moment, these are available 
to our upper school children only, and are a fantas琀椀c con琀椀nua琀椀on of the skills they learn in Year 5 
ukulele lessons.  
Our lessons are provided by the MK Music Co-op, and take place during your child’s regular school 
琀椀metable. If you would like your child to take up one of our guitar lesson places, please read the 
a琀琀ached informa琀椀on carefully and return the forms (hard copies can be requested at Recep琀椀on) by 
Friday 7th July. If we are able to allocate your child a place, fees will be made available for you on 
ParentPay. We do have a very limited number of spaces, so we will allocated these on a 昀椀rst-come, 
昀椀rst-served basis. Please contact Music@tma.bucks.sch.uk if you have any ques琀椀ons, including any 
queries regarding the fees, which are set out in the a琀琀ached le琀琀er. 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Emily Marshall 
Head of Music & Performing Arts 
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